
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

21st December 2017 

Christmas Carol Concert 

It was lovely to see you at the carol concert over the past 

two mornings. We hope you enjoyed it.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Please can we remind you not to share images or videos 

taken on social media. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you for all your support with the Christmas fair.  

Due to a few last minute donations, we are pleased to   

announce that we raised £940! 

Goodbye Miss Somerville 

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to Miss Somerville who has decided to leave in order to concentrate on her personal 
training business. We will miss her greatly but wish her every success for the future. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all her hard work and for the tremendous support she has given the 
children over the last 11 years. 

Marks and Spencer 

Please note that M&S are offering free delivery on all logo uniform items from 24th December to 13th January. 

Can you Help the Brownies? 

Did you know that we have a Brownie pack that meets at Moorlands? They currently have a waiting list for places and could use 
some help. 

Do you have some free time on a Tuesday evening or know anyone who has? I help run a local Brownie unit and we are looking 

for helpers or leaders in  training to assist with the unit. Our sessions run each Tuesday  during school terms from 6.00pm to 

7.30pm at  Moorlands Junior School. If you can help in any way please  contact Claire.ryan@siemens.com or call 07889.  

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 3rd January: Back to school 

Tuesday 9th January: Pupil progress meetings for parents 

#1 

Wednesday 10th January: Pupil progress meetings for 

parents, class WN 

Tuesday 16th January: Pupil progress meetings for 

parents #2 

Week beginning Monday 22nd January: Humanities Week 

Friday 26th January 2.30-3.30pm: Open afternoon to see 

work from humanities week (all parents) 

Tuesday 30th January: Open Morning for Templemoor 

reception and nursery parents 

Friday 9th February: finish for half term 
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